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Ref: JH/HW213227 
 
 

  NOTICE OF FOOTPATH REFURBISHMENT   
 

AS PART OF OUR INVESTMENT INTO ROADS AND TRANSPORT THIS YEAR  

WORKS WILL TAKE PLACE TO 

 

SWANSFIELD PARK ROAD, ALNWICK 

 

BETWEEN THE FOLLOWING DATES: 

THE 28th OF MARCH 2022 

and 

THE 15th OF APRIL 2022 

A ROAD CLOSURE WILL BE REQUIRED.  

SIGNS WILL BE ERECTED IN ADVANCE OF THE WORKS. 

 
 
 

What are you doing? 
We will be resurfacing the carriageway and footpath as indicated on the plan overleaf (areas 
highlighted in yellow & red). We have recently had to revise the extent of the works and we will not be 
resurfacing the top section of the carriageway and a small section of the footpath at this moment. 
This is due to the upcoming redevelopment of the old Dukes School and the new site entrance being 
in this section. We will however monitor the upper section of Swansfield Park Road and upon 
completion of the development, will carry out an assessment of the carriageway before carrying out 
further works. 
 
Who will be doing the works? 
The contractor for the main works will be Northumberland County Council  
 
How long will the work take? 
The works are estimated to take up to 3 weeks (weather permitting).  
 
Will the works be disruptive? 
To comply with health and safety requirements, the works will have to be carried out under a road 
closure. This will be between 08.00 and 16.30 Monday to Friday with the possibility of a Saturday 
morning. Specific sections of the footpath will be closed during the works and a pedestrian diversion 
will be in place using the adjacent footpath. Traffic management operatives will always be on site 
during the closure period. The works will be completed in two sections, to always maintain access to 
Lindisfarne Road and Swansfield park. During the closure a vehicular diversion will be in place but 
please liaise with the site staff if you require any special access / egress arrangements. 
 



  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Every effort will be made to minimise the effects and duration of the works; however, some 
disruption/waiting time will be inevitable. 
 
How can I contact you? 
Should you need any further information or have any questions on the proposed works please email 
northernareahighways@northumberland.gov.uk or call 0345 600 6400, quoting the reference 
overleaf, and we will make every effort to mitigate any problems.  
 
Thank you: 
We appreciate that these essential works may be disruptive, and we thank you in advance for your 
patience and understanding. 
 
 

“Your county, your services” 
 

  
 

 
 

 


